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What'’s happening?

To plan for growth in
Arlington, the City of
Arlington is designing
improvements to Smokey
Point Boulevard from 174th
Place NE to 200th Street NE.
These improvements will
support future growth and
help create a community
corridor for small businesses
and residents.

Why are these
improvements needed?

Residential and business
growth is increasing
throughout Arlington, with
much of the growth occurring
in south Arlington and the
Smokey Point area. The
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increased use. To learn more about the
project, visit our webpage:
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What do the improvements aim to do?

The corridor improvements seek to enhance safety and develop
a community corridor on Smokey Point Boulevard by:

Creating a walkable, livable, multimodal urban corridor that
also meets the urban transportation needs for the future.

@ Creating an urban corridor with safe pedestrian
crossings, artwork, and landscaping.

The project will have multiple benefits for the community, including:

Improve access to and use of the corridor for drivers,
transit users, pedestrians and bikers.

Increase safety for all users, including pedestrians
and bicyclists.

Improve transit facilities.

Foster the development of a commercial corridor to
serve the surrounding neighborhood.
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Contact us

If you have questions or concerns on this project,
please contact the City Project Hotline at 360-403-3544

or cityprojects@arlingtonwa.gov.
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